
Gretna Green Elementary School 

15 Gretna Green Drive 

Miramichi, NB 
E1V 5V6    

   

Principal: Carolyn Simmons                                                                          Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield 

Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143 

 

November 2, 2009 

 

Dear K-2 Parents: 

 

The Miramichi Hoops Basketball Association will again be offering the Small Ball Program.  

Small Ball is a program for kids from Kindergarten to Grade 2.  The focus of Small Ball is to 

introduce kids to the game of basketball, develop basic fundamental skills to play the game and 

having fun through games and drills.   

 

Small Ball will start this Saturday, November 7th and will run from 9:00-10:15 a.m. at Gretna 

Green School.  The program will conclude in March.  Sessions are offered once each week at 

the same time and location.  The cost to participate in Small Ball is $40.00 for each 

participant.  Each participant will also receive a t-shirt.  Registration will be held at the first 

session. 

 

 


